
 
 

CONFIDENTIAL 
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING 

May 30, 2025 
Virtual Meeting - 8:30 a.m. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
Committee Members:   Chair: Justina Ryan 
​ ​               Michele Mencer (alt. abs.), Linda Rad, David Rizza 
 
Administration:  Dr. Jonathan Hart, Superintendent 
​ ​     Jason Bohm, Business Administrator 
 

1.​ Staffing Updates for the 2025–2026 School Year 

The committee reviewed current staffing updates across all schools and departments: 

 

2.​ Enrollment Update for the 2025–2026 School Year 

The committee reviewed current enrollment projections for the 2025–2026 school year and will 
continue to monitor enrollment trends throughout the spring. 

 
 

3.​ Shared Services Agreement for Business Department 
The committee discussed a shared services agreement for our business department with East 
Amwell.  This collaboration is a strong reflection of the outstanding work our administration 
staff contributes to our district, and it presents an opportunity for us to extend our expertise in 
support of a neighboring district. 

  
 

4.​ Job Description 

The committee discussed the Supervisor of Early Childhood position along with revisions to 
administrative job descriptions.  

 
 

5.​ Health Insurance PERC 
The committee discussed 2 concerns in regards to the current health insurance.  Both have been 
resolved.  
 
 



Agenda items: new hires, supervisor job description, shared services with East Amwell, ESY 
hires, motion to allow superintendent to hire over the summer, other typical items  
 
Next meeting  is scheduled for: July 16th at 8:30am 
 
 
   
 


